
 

Visitation Restrictions Still in Place as of Sept. 10, 2020 

 
During a press conference this morning, Governor John Bel Edwards announced 
that Louisiana will move into Phase 3 of reopening on Friday, September 11. The 

announcement comes one day before the executive order implementing Phase 2 
expires. 

 
Gov. Edwards did not provide many specifics about what his new order would 
allow but did say that the statewide mask mandate would remain in place through 

Phase 3. He was quick to clarify that Phase 3 is not a lifting of all COVID-19 
prevention restrictions. Gov. Edwards is expected to provide more details 

regarding what Phase 3 includes during a conference scheduled for September 
11, at 2 p.m. 
 

At this time, LNHA has not received any information from the Louisiana 
Department of Health (LDH) regarding changes to the visitation restrictions 

in nursing facilities. If any changes occur, LNHA will notify all nursing facilities of 
the changes via email.   
 

Click here to watch today's press conference or read more. 
 

 

  

 


